

**STUDENT GOVERNMENT
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING
January 30th, 2020
Called to Order: 9:00 P.M.**

Preliminary Items

- a. Roll Call

Auxiliary Reports

- a. Speaker of the Student Senate

- i. No report.

- b. Academic Affairs Co-Chairship

- i. Maddie is apart of the JED committee and something might be happening soon; brainstorming ideas.
- ii. A resolution is pending on a meeting with Provost Gooch.
- iii. Academic Accolades banquet is April 7th.
 - 1. Department emails are mostly sent
 - 2. Posters are done
 - 3. Probably going to be chalking
 - 4. Emailed about snapchat takeover.

- c. Diversity Committee Chair

- i. Working on the money motion approved last Sunday.
 - 1. Stickers approved and sending it off
 - 2. Finished the contract for the speaker
- ii. 14 orgs are interested in collaborating with Diversity Week.
- iii. Having info session of Feb. 4th, deciding the schedule and any other collaborative events
- iv. Rachel got all the FRFs; trying to figure out the new budget.
- v. We have a lot of sponsorships.
- vi. Talked with Laurie Melot about bias incident report forms and she seemed interested so hopefully there will be more conversation.

- d. Environmental Affairs Chair

- i. No updates on the labyrinth.
- ii. Meeting with PSAC over Earth Week next week Thursday.
 - 1. We have ideas for showcasing political groups on campus that are environmental leaning, we have a few other ideas as well.
 - 2. PSAC seems to want StuGov to weigh in on the direction of PSAC's program after gathering info and looks of universities that are similar to Truman.
 - a. Maybe a resolution supporting their direction; I might be drafting one for this.

- e. External Affairs Chair

- i. Voter registration drive is going well.
 - 1. 16 forms filled out.
 - 2. Lot of people are already registered and many in Kirksville.
 - 3. Not many people signing up for the hydro-flask giveaway.
- ii. Committee meeting today.
 - 1. Jose is attending city council meetings.
 - 2. Ireti has the forms to look at a city street.
 - 3. Luke is looking at this semester's newsletter.
 - 4. Maybe a resolution coming.

- f. Health, Wellness, and Safety Committee Chair

- i. Some of the posters are already up.
- ii. Doing an event during Student Appreciation Week.
- iii. Resolution coming in two weeks.
- iv. Wellness week events are mostly planned.

- g.** Purple Friday Subcommittee Chair
 - i. N.A.
- h.** PR Director
 - i. N.A.
- i.** Sexual Assault Prevention Designee
 - i. N.A.
- j.** Student Affairs Chair
 - i. Got the tip of the week.
 - ii. Laurie Shook gave me a collaboration doc of all the maps (including OP) so we have all those. Going to finalize.
 - iii. There is a google form that we made for the picnic tables to gauge student interest. There are 3 easy questions.
 - 1. Suggestions:
 - a. Alexander: You should add something about using them when weather-appropriate.
 - b. Rollings: Could people express a location preference?
 - iv. Student Appreciation Week is moving along well
 - 1. Changed the dates since last dates fell on Earth Week
 - 2. Now on the 14th through the 17th of April.
 - a. Schmidt: We don't have school on the Monday and Thursday week. I think it would be good to have a full week.
 - 3. HWS and us are doing a health event in SA week.
 - 4. Trying to do something to show appreciation for the Reshalls
- k.** Vision Doc Ad Hoc Committee Chair
 - i. Met w/ Kaylee and Shania, all of the info is on the vision doc to be edited.
 - ii. Strategic plan for the university's mission.
 - iii. Looking to have WLC and TedX done by Tuesday.
- l.** Women's Leadership Conference Committee Chair
 - i. Working through to get all money motions in by Sunday.
 - ii. We have a goal to buy things to be used in the future.
 - 1. Backdrop design in Slack.
 - iii. Talked to Jenny from the career center
 - 1. When we advertised we need to make sure to make it approachable as well as professional.
 - 2. Having the female mock interview team coming in to the event.
 - iv. Reaching out to organizations and departments.
 - v. We have the schedule updated to our Facebook event.
 - vi. Poster should be coming up and we should be tabling on Monday.

Executive Reports

- a.** Treasurer
 - i. Just make sure when you buy things early that you know where they are going in the office so things do not get lost.
- b.** Secretary
 - i. No report.
- c.** President and Vice President of the Student Association
 - i. We had our first meeting with Dr. Thomas and Janna
 - 1. Talked a lot about Barry Poyner, but we will have a more full report at General Body meeting.
 - ii. Faculty Senate
 - 1. They know we have a resolution coming about HIE
 - iii. Dr. Bridget Thomas
 - 1. Cleaned about course catalogue for JINS
 - 2. Possible that Academic Affairs can approach this as a program.

- iv. OAF Meeting
 - 1. Reviewed procedures and they are up for approval by Janna. General body will approve afterwards.
- v. If you have anything for the all school email, submit blurb by Monday, Feb. 3rd by 11 A.M.
 - 1. Use for advertising.
- vi. Laura gave us an idea for a single spreadsheet as a sign-up spreadsheet for events. Just make new sheets in the same file for signing up. Let Katie know if you need sign-ups made.

Adjourned: 9:56 P.M.